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Message from Mrs Lahive 
Ancora Imparo - I am still learning 

 

Happy Friday Riversiders! It’s been another exciting week…. 
 

BE KIND: Next week is Refugee Week and on Monday, we received delivery of a suitcase that is travelling 
from school to school. The children contributed to a handkerchief display, and passed the suitcase on to our 
neighbours at Park Primary school. CLICK HERE. The children have been so welcoming to the new members 
of our Riverside family who have had to leave their homes. Today, while our Y6 Kingfishers are on their Titanic 
adventure, we will be raising money for children in Ukraine. 
BE SAFE: With the hot weather finally making an appearance, the ‘keeping safe in the sun code’ is as follows: 
• Seek shade • Cover up e.g. hats, long sleeves, and trousers • Drink plenty of water to avoid dehydration. 
• Apply sunscreen generously (this needs to be provided from home and pre-applied by an adult and/or 
self-applied) • Take care not to burn • Protect children (children still require protection if the weather is 
cloudy and cooler; clouds do not block UV rays they only filter them). 
BE A GREAT LEARNER - EVERYONE CAN DO MATHS: EVERYONE CAN! 
The Larks are busy becoming times tables tricksters, multiplication masters and professors as their big 
multiplication test is fast approaching. Thank you for all your help and encouragement at home – this makes 
a MASSIVE difference.  
WE ARE TALKERS, READERS AND WRITERS OF THE FUTURE! 
There was much excitement this week as we all started our very own poetry odyssey. We entered the world 
of Humpty Dumpty, beetles, tummy beasts, exploding balloons and double, double, toil and trouble!  CLICK 
HERE. To give us further inspiration we were visited by a theatre company, who invited us into their ‘Garden 
of Poetry’. CLICK HERE. The children enjoyed sharing lots of classic and favourite poems. CLICK HERE to listen 
to Year 1 and 2 recite their poem. 
WE ARE SCIENTISTS AT RIVERSIDE FOR SURE!  
All our British Heroes were invited to our Jubilee Jamboree but as you can appreciate, they are very busy 
people. We have a reply from Sir David Attenborough, and we also received this email from Dame Sarah 
Gilbert who has asked permission to use our ‘Barbie Girl in a Science World’ video. CLICK HERE. Amazing 
work by our Adder class! 
WE ARE LEARNERS ABOUT WORLD RELIGIONS 
Mrs. Elson’s special presentation ‘R.E: BIG IDEAS’ was a HUGE success. The children shared their learning 
through song, dance, drama and art about all the wonderful diverse faiths of our world. An assessor for 
Oxford University (yes, Oxford!) said it was one of the loveliest afternoons she had ever had. CLICK HERE 
ECO WARRIORS 
This week the Willows have been building their own bughouse to protect all the mini beasts in our garden. 
SPORTING HEROES 

Congratulations to the Cricket Team who beat St. Josephs on Tuesday in what was an incredibly exciting 
game. It went down to the last ball and with the scores level, Niall hit a huge six to give us the win! 

Everyone contributed to a great team performance with excellent batting, bowling and fielding. Well done 
to Niall (Capt.), Summer H, Lola, Lucy, Caleb, Josh, Jacob H, Reggie, Kobi, Leo, Antonio, Zion!  CLICK HERE 
Also, a big well done to our Y4 class who completed a 6-week course of golf skills with Liverpool FC. 
Foundation Team and were thrilled when they all received a certificate and a medal at the last session. 
Congratulations Year 4 on your wonderful commitment to and participation in the excellent golf sessions! 
CLICK HERE 
Have to make a run for it as I’m due on board the Titanic this morning and for the life of me, I can’t find my 
ticket! Five stars and assembly will be next week when we are all safely back on board! 

Mrs Lahive  

https://twitter.com/RPS_Willows/status/1536330401219747842?s=20&t=r-jPT24lHsILto5gXBQ8sQ
https://twitter.com/RPS_Ravens/status/1536688249598529536?s=20&t=r-jPT24lHsILto5gXBQ8sQ
https://twitter.com/RPS_Ravens/status/1536688249598529536?s=20&t=r-jPT24lHsILto5gXBQ8sQ
https://twitter.com/RPS_Bluebells/status/1537431580813053953?s=20&t=r-jPT24lHsILto5gXBQ8sQ
https://twitter.com/Riverside_Pri/status/1537816146254123008?s=20&t=4tP9byoruBn_IkR4pdJbcA
https://twitter.com/RPS_Adders/status/1537792911349276674?s=20&t=r-jPT24lHsILto5gXBQ8sQ
https://twitter.com/Riverside_Pri/status/1537799882144112640?s=20&t=r-jPT24lHsILto5gXBQ8sQ
https://twitter.com/Riverside_Pri/status/1537789961625341953?s=20&t=r-jPT24lHsILto5gXBQ8sQ
https://twitter.com/RPS_Larks/status/1537440260316987393?s=20&t=r-jPT24lHsILto5gXBQ8sQ


 

 

 

5 Stars of the week 
 

Seedlings  

 

5-Stars to be 

announced              

next week.  

 

Acorns: 
Otters: 
Conkers: 
Bluebells: 
Adders: 
Larks: 
Ravens: 
Kingfishers: 
Brambles: 
Willows: 

 

Our 5 Star leaners 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Attendance 
The race for the first Mr. Potato Head party is on! 

Which Year group will win this half term? 
 

Seedlings: 1 Piece Adders: 3 pieces 

Acorns:  Larks: 3 pieces 

Otters: 3 Pieces Ravens: 2 pieces 

Conkers  1 Piece Kingfishers: 2 pieces 

Bluebells 4 Pieces   

 

Dates for your diary / reminders 

Date Event Time 

Tuesday 28th June Yr 1 & Willows Beatles Trip All Day 

Tuesday 28th July New to F2 in 2022 parents meeting 4pm – 5pm 

Thursday 30th June F2 and KS1 Disco 4pm – 5pm 

Thursday 30th June KS2 Disco 5:15pm – 6:15pm 

Wednesday 6th July Year 6 Induction Day All Day 

Thurs 7th – Fri 8th July Year 6 Residential Coach departure 8am 

Mon 11th – Thurs 14th July Bike-ability Years 5 and 6 Afternoons 

Thursday 21st July Last day of term - 

 

Aiming for 100% everyday! 

5-Star celebration to take place 

next week!  


